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19/06/2019  10:01:422019/2954/T COMMNT Gian Banchero I filed an objection to the proposed removal of these two trees, and received an acknowledgement from 

Camden, however my comment is still not appearing, only that of the adjoining neighbour at no 36 Primrose 

Gardens is shown; I understand that there have been objections from residents in Antrim Mansions and these 

too do not seem to have been published.

19/06/2019  10:11:352019/2954/T OBJ jacqueline 

James-Bryan

I strongly object to the felling of these trees. Too many trees have been lost in this area and no valid reason 

for destroying yet more trees has been submitted. I did not find any report to verify the trees causing any 

damage.
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